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The Board of Trade Building, 
Montreal, August 22nd, 1933*

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G. C. M. G., 
Principal,
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur Currieî-

Attached you will please find a communi­
cation which has gone out to our member Boards and Chambers with 
reference to the enquiry being carried on by the MacMillan Commission. 
We wish to obtain a cross-section of their views on the Canadian Mone­
tary and Banking system.

Our President and Chairman further believe 
that the opinions of our National Committees should be similarly sought. 
With these findings also in hand, together with those of our Directors 
and sustaining members, it is felt that a helpful memorandum can be pre­
pared for the Commission.

Would you therefore be good enough to write 
me briefly what you yourself think with regard to questions one and two

It may be that you have already expressed 
In any case your response to us

in the accompanying letter, 
yourself through some other channel, 
will be of value in setting out clearly what views the Chamber holds 
on this question of such national interest.

Our President has asked me to say how much 
he will appreciate your co-operation in this regard.

Yours very truly

Secretary.
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